
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

       Tuesday, May 16, 2023  
 
School Ambassadors 

 Would you like to be a School Ambassador next year? Applications to apply to become an ambassador for the 
2023-2024 school year are available in guidance. Completed forms will be due by May 26th. More info to come! 

 
Leadership Camp 

 The Leadership Camp spirit is in the air as there is only 2 weeks left until we depart on the trip of a lifetime! 
Package 2 is due on the 19th so we can plan for the cabin assignments. Please get those packages in campers! 
 

Music Council 
 Jazz Band will meet today at lunch – return music and organize things for next year. 
 Jr. Concert Band and Sr. Wind Ensemble will meet today at regular rehearsal times. See you there and bring your 

chromebooks. 
 Please RSVP on the list at the music room for the awards night so that food can be planned. 
 Forms for Hamilton can still be picked TODAY in the music room. Commitments must be made by Wednesday. 
 Final Café Talent Night will be Thursday, June 1 – We would like to have a “Teacher Feature”. Audition sign ups for 

students are now on the Music Room Windows. 
 
School Dance 

 Our final dance of the school year will be May 31st from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. Tickets are $10.00 and can be 
found on school cash online. Profits will go to charity.  Dance forms are available in the main office. 
 

Athletics 
 If you wish to play ball this Thursday, please get a permission form from Mr. King. All are welcome! 
 Ultimate Frisbee mandatory meeting at the beginning of lunch today in room 182. 
 The Athletic Banquet will be held on Monday, June 12th after school for all athletes that have paid their athletic 

fees and coaches. The banquet will include a catered meal so ALL athletes must purchase their $2.00 Ticket by 
May 26th. Each Team is invited to enter a “Team Cake” for the evening! Team MVP and Top Jr. and Top Sr. Awards 
will be presented! Come join us for this special time! 

 
Soul Food 

 Soul Food will meet on Friday in room 146. All are welcome. 
 


